
 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
Date: March 18, 2020 
To: Deans, Directors, and Faculty and Extension  
From: Dr. Keith McGee, Interim Provost & Executive VP for Academic Affairs 
Re:  Enrichment and Summer Camps 
 
 
Alcorn State University is closely monitoring the ongoing Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) pandemic. As 
the situation continues to change rapidly, our top priority remains the health, safety, and well-being of our 
community, on and off campus. We are planning for several contingency scenarios and taking decisive, informed 
action to limit the spread of COVID-19 while ensuring the continuity of our teaching, outreach, and research 
mission. To that end, Alcorn’s goal is to reduce the number of people on campus—including visitors—in order 
to slow the potential transmission of the virus and protect vulnerable populations from exposure. All members of 
the Alcorn community, on and off campus, are asked to help in this effort.  

 

To this end, this letter serves as notification of the suspension of the listed enrichment and summer camps effective 
until further notice.   

• Agriculture Summer Programs 
• Community Summer Programs that are held on Campus 
• Mississippi Summer Transportation Institute  
• Saturday Science Academy  
• University College 
• Upward Bound 

 

Each of these programs support Alcorn State University in fulfilling its mission and commitment to serving the 
education needs and attainment of students and youth in our region and the state of Mississippi. Once the 
University has lifted the restrictions, timely notifications will be communicated to support preparation for the 
offering of our programs at a further date. 

 

 

 

cc:  Felecia M. Nave, Ph.D., President 

xc:  Alfred Galtney, Executive Director Compliance & Research 
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